
Hello GG Parents, 

  

The PAC has launched a new fundraiser, just in time for spring.   We are working with a local 

farm in Chilliwack called Growing Smiles to bring you flowers, veggies, herbs, succulents and 

gardening soil/fertilizer.  

  

Delivery will be on May 8, 2021, time of pickup will be determined closer to the deadline 

(should be early afternoon).   Pickup will be in front of the school and all safety protocols will be 

in place.   

  

Mother's Day will be the day after delivery and the beautiful hanging baskets, flowers and 

succulents will make the perfect gift.   Who doesn't like flowers?   

  

  

If you are about to start your garden, there are also a variety of veggies and herbs that you can 

purchase.   All items come in a 10 pack of mixed variety.  

  

Please visit the website below to place your order.    

  

https://georgegreenaway.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home 

  

This fundraiser will be on line only and credit card payment will be required.    

  

If you have any questions please email hotlunch@ggpac.org.  

  

Thank you 
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